
THANKYOU FOR YOUR 

GENEROSITY 

Whilst no physical collection may be 

taken, we are grateful to all those of you 

who continue to make their offering by 

standing order, which currently stands at  

approximately £750.00 per week. 

Many of you have been asking us how 

you might help the parish financially 

during these difficult times, whilst the 

church remains closed. Please see the 

Home Page of our parish web site for 

details of how you can take part: 

https://stbartsnorbury.co.uk/ 

 

CORONAVIRUS INFORMATION 

The church remains closed, and all parish 

activities and use of the hall are cancelled 

until further notice. 

Funerals may only take place at the 

graveside or crematorium, with a small 

number present. Please follow NHS & 

Public Health guidelines. 

Click on this link for information. 

https://bit.ly/3bT5Yw5  

 

Please regard our Parish Web Site as your 

primary source of information. We shall 

continue to supply regular updates and 

words of encouragement from our priests. 

 The Parish Office is being manned 

remotely. When phoning, please listen 

carefully to the opening greeting. If 

leaving a message, please speak slowly 

and clearly, giving your name, address, 

landline and mobile phone numbers. 

Calls will be returned as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your patience. 

 

PARISH CORONAVIRUS NOVENA 

One of the most important things we can 

all do in our own homes is to pray. Our 

Novena continues throughout the 

weekend until Monday. Please see: 

https://stbartsnorbury.co.uk/coronavirus-

novena.html  

 

Father Deo and Father Tomasz  

will continue to pray for all parishioners 

daily in front of the Blessed Sacrament. 
 

 

 

Mass Times and Intentions: 

Please note that it may be necessary to 

move your previously arranged Mass 

to another date and time, as only two 

Masses are being said each day. 
 

Sunday 5th April 2020 
Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord 

Patsy Cassidy RIP 

People of the parish. 

 

Monday 6th April 2020 

Ellis Foundation Mass. 

Mary Ellen Doidge RIP. 

 

Tuesday 7th April 2020 

John Bethune RIP. 

Shirley D’Souza RIP. 

 

Wednesday 8th April 2020 

Eric Bethune RIP. 

Julia Thompson RIP. 

 

Maundy Thursday 9th April 2020 

8pm The Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

People of the parish. 

 

 

Good Friday 10th April 2020 

3pm The Passion of the Lord 

People of the parish. 

 

Holy Saturday 11th April 2020 

8pm Easter Vigil in the Holy Night 

People of the parish. 

 

Next Sunday 12th April 2020 
Easter Sunday of the 

Resurrection of the Lord 

Joseph Akaadom RIP 

People of the parish. 

 

Daily Public Mass, Prayer & 

Confessions are currently suspended. 

However, you can still take part in the 

life of the Church during lock down. 
 

A comprehensive and growing list 

of those parishes of the 

Archdiocese of Southwark 

broadcasting Masses, as well as 

services across the Easter 

Triduum, may be found on the 

Archdiocesan web site: 
https://bit.ly/2X66S4b 

A parish of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Southwark CIO ~ Registered Incorporated Charity No. 1173050 

St Bartholomew’s Catholic Church 
Father Deodat Msahala, Father Tomasz Margol & Deacon Ged Perkins 

159 Ellison Road Tel: 020 8679 3545 

Streatham Website: www.stbartsnorbury.co.uk 

London SW16 5DE  Email: norbury@rcaos.org.uk 

Hall bookings - Low Cost Halls: Tel: 01372 457651 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL 
WHO ARE ILL AND/OR HOUSEBOUND 

These include: Jessica Anane, 

Margaret Asubonteng-Mensah, 

Juliette Blake, Alan Blaquiere, 

Anita Blaquiere, Barry Breese, 

Erna Breese, Frances Carter, Jean Cowie, 

Reeda D’Souza, Audrey Draude, 

Delphine Fernandes, 

Teresa Florek-Smail, Raffaela Forte, 

Raffaele Forte, Giovanni Franco, 

Rachel Gadd, Elaine Gunther, 

Anna Harris, Agnes Healy, Jim Hughes, 

Evelyn Hyland, Baby Scarlett Kurowski, 

Joseph Lunn, Elsie McCleave, 

James McDonald, Michael Madigan, 

Ajitha Mahatantila, Gerard Mascarenhas, 

Ruby Mendez, Mary Meyern, 

Sheila Newman, Thomas Pereira, 

Sheila Price, Parwar Saib, 

Frederic Saint-Rose, Alice Scott, 

Elizabeth Scott, Charmaine Shali, 

Christine Shaughnessy, Ronald Smail, 

Fr David Standley, Jo Taylor, 

Edythe Thirlwall, Joe Vassallo, 

Mary Vassallo, Monica Vergara, 

Mary White, Ethelda Williams, 

Gail Wilson, Carole Winch, 

John Windsor, Charmaine Wise, 

Margaret Worrell, Georgette Yoo Foo 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Your prayers are requested for the happy 

repose of the soul of Octaviano 

D’Souza, who died on Monday 31st 

March 2020 after a long illness. Our 

condolences and prayers as a parish go to 

his family. 
 

MASSES AND MASS INTENTIONS 

There will be two Masses per day, 

including Sundays, with the exception of 

the Easter Triduum.  If you would like to 

request a Mass intention, please send in 

your intentions by email if possible, 

otherwise by phone. Please accept dates 

allocated, since nothing can be 

guaranteed. Please do not send any 

envelopes by mail. You may send in your 

offerings at a later date, whether or not 

you Gift Aid your offering. However, 

please request bank details if you wish to 

make an electronic payment, and always 

quote your Gift Aid number if applicable. 
 

 

 

 

Sunday 5th April 2020 PALM SUNDAY OF THE PASSION OF THE LORD (Yr A) 
  

https://stbartsnorbury.co.uk/
https://bit.ly/3bT5Yw5
https://stbartsnorbury.co.uk/coronavirus-novena.html
https://stbartsnorbury.co.uk/coronavirus-novena.html
https://bit.ly/2X66S4b

